
 

 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Port of Geelong 
No.  094(T) - 2021  

Geelong Offshore Superboat Race Event 

 

Date:   Effective Saturday 10 April 2021 – Sunday 11 April 2021 

Details: Mariners are advised of a superboat race event in Corio Bay 

approximately 200m offshore between Rippleside Beach to 

Limeburners Point along the southern sector bound by the following 

points marked by buoys: 

  1 - 38°08.170'S 144°21.690'E 6 - 38°08.220'S 144°23.320'E 
  2 - 38°08.390'S 144°21.760'E 7 - 38°08.320'S 144°22.330'E 
  3 - 38°08.480'S 144°21.840'E 8 - 38°08.270'S 144°22.250'E 
  4 - 38°08.740'S 144°22.440'E 9 - 38°07.630'S 144°22.150'E 
  5 - 38°08.460'S 144°23.430'E 10 - 38°07.630'S 144°21.810'E 
 

An exclusion zone has been established under section 208(2) of the 

Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic). Entry is prohibited to all persons 

excluding the event participants and VRCA officers. The exclusion 

zone will be in effect 12:00pm – 3:00pm on Saturday 10th April and 

10:15am – 2:00pm on Sunday 11th April 2021.  

Charts affected: Aus 153, Aus 157, AU439144, AU5153P0 

Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling. No further Notice will be issued. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution within the Port of Geelong and the 

Local Port of Port Phillip, always proceed at a safe speed. 

 
Nicholas Ellul 

      Acting Harbour Master 
      Port of Geelong 
 

 
Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Victorian Regional Channels Authority website www.vrca.vic.gov.au 

http://www.vrca.vic.gov.au/

